
  be 0714 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 0714 # arkeo {ar-keh'-o}; apparently a primary verb [but
probably akin to 142 through the idea of raising a barrier];
properly, to ward off, i.e. (by implication) to avail
(figuratively, be satisfactory): -- be content, be enough,
suffice, {be} sufficient.[ql

  be 0714 # arkeo {ar-keh'-o}; apparently a primary verb [but
probably akin to 142 through the idea of raising a barrier];
properly, to ward off, i.e. (by implication) to avail
(figuratively, be satisfactory): -- be content, {be} enough,
suffice, be sufficient.[ql

  be 0714 # arkeo {ar-keh'-o}; apparently a primary verb [but
probably akin to 142 through the idea of raising a barrier];
properly, to ward off, i.e. (by implication) to avail
(figuratively, be satisfactory): -- {be} content, be enough,
suffice, be sufficient.[ql

  content 0714 # arkeo {ar-keh'-o}; apparently a primary verb
[but probably akin to 142 through the idea of raising a barrier];
 properly, to ward off, i.e. (by implication) to avail
(figuratively, be satisfactory): -- be {content}, be enough,
suffice, be sufficient.[ql

  enough 0714 # arkeo {ar-keh'-o}; apparently a primary verb
[but probably akin to 142 through the idea of raising a barrier];
 properly, to ward off, i.e. (by impHÂº4¶—:
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(neuter participle as a noun) advantage: -- be {better} for,
bring together, be expedient (for), be good, (be) profit(-able
for).[ql

  suffice 0714 # arkeo {ar-keh'-o}; apparently a primary verb
[but probably akin to 142 through the idea of raising a barrier];
 properly, to ward off, i.e. (by implication) to avail
(figuratively, be satisfactory): -- be content, be enough,
{suffice}, be sufficient.[ql

  sufficient 0714 # arkeo {ar-keh'-o}; apparently a primary verb
[but probably akin to 142 through the idea of raising a barrier];
 properly, to ward off, i.e. (by implication) to avail
(figuratively, be satisfactory): -- be content, be enough,
suffice, be {sufficient}.[ql
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